November 25, 1944.

Mr, Jack Copeland,
Sports REditor,

- The Wichita Beacon,
Wichita, Kansas.

Dear Jack:

I anm sorry that I was out of the hotel when you called. They
kept us on the move from the time we got into Wichita until the
time we left that night.

I had hoped to see you and had counted on making a trek over
to your office, but honestly, I never had a second even to call
yous I was in the possession of some of the committee from the
time I landed until the time I took the train for home. I would
have enjoyed & visit with you.

Hope to see you soon and renew owr friendly chats.

Very sinocerely yours,

Director of Fhysical Education,
Varsity Basketball Coach.
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